
GOOSE covid 19 

 

 GOOSE premises will be cleaned at the start and finish of each session and 

during where necessary. 

 A member of GOOSE staff will pick up children from their school bubble and 

take them to GOOSE in that bubble. 

 Wherever possible we will continue to maintain that bubble at GOOSE.  

 Plastic face shield will be worn by staff when preparing food for children. 

 Windows will be open in indoor space. 

 Outdoor will be used when possible. 

 Hand washing will continue to be heavily monitored on arrival and regularly in 

a session, especially after food or outdoor activities. 

 Individual pencil cases will be provided for children to use at GOOSE. 

 Individual small boxes of Hama beads will be used when a Hama project is 

being undertaken. 

 Cleaning of used equipment will be undertaken during and after each session 

where necessary. 

 Parents will not be able to come into GOOSE play areas, children will be 

bought to them on collection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to this Thornbury Baptist Church are implementing more deep 

cleans and plastic screens where necessary. 

 

 


